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 Linus Rees OBJ2015/4374/P 16/11/2015  12:58:21 Our association objects to this application. Also the drawings submitted for existing and proposed 

views do not accurately show the elevations. They are wildly inaccurate. The applicant should resubmit 

drawings that are accurate and also include photographic views of the existing rear , side and oblique 

views. The proposed extract pipe is likely to block daylight from residents windows at the rear 

elevation. The is also a Camden Council owned block and the planning department should be 

meticulous in its assessment of the plans. We suggest officers visit the site to assess and proposals.
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